
HAPPY BIRTHDAY AMERICA

As we celebrate our nation's birthday, let's take a moment to remember those
who continue to �ght for us. Our freedom is not free and we appreciate all of
our service members and families.

LITTLE ROCK FAMILY HOUSING

NEWS & STORIES

Ice Cream Social
What better way to beat the summer heat than with an ice cream sundae! Join 
us on Wednesday, August 28th from 3pm to 6pm for a sundae as SWEET as our 
residents!

Air Force Birthday
Stop by the o�ce on Wednesday, September 18th as we celebrate the Air 
Force's 72nd birthday! There will be sweets and prizes!

SAVE THE DATES

Connect with Us!
Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram for 
important resident news and upcoming events. We have 
some exciting new social media content coming your way, 
which includes giveaways! Follow along! 

@LittleRockFamilyHousing @littlerockfh2

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SCHOOL IS RIGHT 
AROUND THE CORNER

Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the non-pro�t organization 
founded by Hunt Military Communities (“HMC”), recently 
awarded $20,000 of scholarship grants to nine military family 
members. Winners include seven military children and two 
military spouses who will receive grant awards that will be 
directly given to their college of choice, ranging from $1,000 
to $5,000 to help alleviate the cost of their undergraduate 
education. The winners of this year’s scholarships are: 

• Miranda Abunimeh: Oak Harbor High School – Oak Harbor, WA
- Military member is stationed at the Naval Air Station, Whidbey Island., WA

• Rachel H. Ball: Cheyenne Mountain High School – Spring�eld, VA
- Military member is stationed at the O�ce of the Chief of Chaplain’s, Pentagon, D.C.

• Max R. Bernstein: Westford Academy – Westford, MA
- Military member is stationed at Joint Base Little Creek, Virginia Beach, VA

• Charles D. Hedrickson: Coronado High School – Coronado, CA
- Military member is stationed at US Southern Command, Miami, FL

• Joseph Killion: Wilbert Tucker Woodson High School – U.S. Air Force Academy, CO
- Military member is stationed at Peterson AFB, CO

• Bridget L. Miller: Cooper High School – Natchitoches, LA
- Military member is stationed at Barksdale AFB, LA

• Stephanie Salopek: Davis County High School – Satellite Beach, FL 
- Military member is stationed at Patrick AFB, FL

• Katelyn T. Shibilski: Arundel High School – Universal City, TX
- Military member is stationed at Randolph AFB, TX

• Shea Lynne Straw: Loveless Academic Magnet Program – Montgomery, AL
- Military member is stationed at Maxwell AFB, AL

Scholarship recipients were selected based on their commitment to community 
involvement, demonstrated leadership, participation in school and community activities, 
and work experience. In order to be nominated, students had to submit an application by 
February 20th, 2019. Candidates did not have to be a resident of HMC in order to apply for a 
scholarship. Congratulations to all of our scholarship winners!

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message
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Pet Policy Reminder
A reminder that we are a pet friendly community but please 
ensure that you are following our pet policies. $150 
non-refundable pet fee per pet. Maximum of two pets per 
household. Breed restrictions on dogs include Pit Bull, 
Rottweiler, Doberman Pinscher, Chow, wolf hybrids, or any 
breed mixed with the previously mentioned breeds. Your pet(s) 
must be registered with the base veterinarian. No wild or exotic 
animals allowed. Be sure to submit pictures of your pet(s) to the 
o�ce. 

Earn $500!
Want some extra spending cash? Refer a friend to LRFH and 
earn $500 cash when they sign a lease. It's really that easy! Little 
Rock Family Housing is proud to welcome Active Duty Military 
from all branches, Reserve and National Guard members, 
Military Retirees, Federal Civil Service employees, and DOD 
contractors. 

*Referrals must include your name on their application and live on 
base for 30 days minimum to qualify for $500.

July Was a Splash!

Back To School Tips
Steps to Setup a Successful Homework Space for Your Child
Designate a quiet area for homework. Make sure your child is 
well equipped with all supplies necessary  Make sure the area is 
organized and tidy. Ensure the area has optimal lighting. Ensure 
the area has few distractions (avoid background noise from TV’s 
or Radios). Scheduling is key! Be sure to block out a daily time 
on the calendar, while remembering to work around 
extracurricular activities.  

Poolside Cuties
Thanks to all who participated in our annual Poolside Cuties event. 
We truly have some of the cutest little residents around! 
Congratulations to our winners
Ages 0-3 Avery Ortiz & Deklyn Graham 
Ages 4-6 Micaiah Graham & Aiden 
Ages 7-10 Sonny Ortiz Jr. & Esmeralda Ramos

Toddler Water Play Day
Who said pool days are only for adults and kids? Our toddler 
residents got to enjoy an afternoon of kiddie pools, pool toys, and 
fun at our toddler water play day. 
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Summer Time is Winding Down!
August is the last month to enjoy the community pool! The pool 
will close for the year on August 31st. 

Pool Hours: Monday -  Friday 10am to 6pm

*Adult lap swim 9am to 10am Saturday 10am to 5pm.

NEW Maintenance 
Communication Process

Nothing is more important to us than providing our residents 
5-Star Service, making sure you are happy in your home, and 
responding to your inquiries and maintenance requests in a 
timely and e�cient manner. Because we know the importance 
of keeping you informed, we are pleased to announce an 
expanded communication process for all maintenance 
requests! 

1. Submit your maintenance request and receive an email 
con�rmation of submission. 

2. Maintenance request noti�cations will now be emailed to 
you indicating when: Your maintenance request has been 
received. Your maintenance request has been changed to 
scheduled or in progress. Your maintenance request has 
been completed. 

3. All completed maintenance requests will be followed up by a 
phone call to ensure you are completely satis�ed with work. 
If at any time during the process you have questions or 
concerns, please call the Management Team at 
888-314-6994. 

LITTLE ROCK STAFF
Julie Wickersham – Community Director
Ronni Marshall – Community Manager
Juliet Reed – Community Manager
Jagur Klemann - Marketing Coordinator
Laura Womack - Resident Service Specialist
Shelli Rose – Resident Service Specialist
Whitnee Nicholson – Resident Service Specialist
Nikki Dulin – Leasing Specialist
Jessica Plumlee- Leasing Specialist

Contact Information
Little Rock Family Housing Management Office:

101 Arkansas Boulevard, Jacksonville, AR 72076

Phone: 501-983-9044 • Fax: 501-983-9021

Welcome to the Team
Please help us welcome 
our newest member of 
Little Rock Family Housing, 
Jagur Klemann. Jagur will 
be serving in the brand 
new role of Marketing 
Coordinator. As Marketing 
Coordinator, Jagur will 
plan all community and 
social events, oversee all 
social media accounts, 
direct on base and o� base 
marketing initiatives, as 
well as manage the brand 
new Hunt Heart program 
and the newly formed LRFH Community Advisory Board. We’re 
excited to have Jagur join the LRFH team! We encourage you to 
stop by the o�ce to meet Jagur or call the o�ce to speak with 
him regarding any ideas you may have for future community 
events or general suggestions on how we can better serve you.


